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Happy Birthday… 
 

Ezekiel Z. 05/04/2017 
Cole A. 05/09/2014 
Maeve L. 05/15/2013 
Grayson M. 05/15/2013 
Harrison C. 05/16/2012 
Phoebe B. 05/20/2017 
Claire E. 05/23/2007 
Caleb G. 05/23/2014 
Vincent L. 05/27/2017 
Zoie G. 05/31/2015 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Tori 05/17/???? 
Ms. Dee 05/28/???? 

 
 

Park’s Edge Preschool 

Put a little PEP in your life! 

Dear Park’s Edge Preschool   
Families: 
 
Can it really be May already?  I 
cannot believe April came and 
went so quickly… and what a 
fun month we had!  Park’s 
Edge Preschool had a  
wonderful Week of the Young 
Child celebration in honoring  
parents, staff and young  
children April 16th through the 
20th.    The WOYC serves as a 
time to reaffirm our commitment 
to ensuring that every child  
experience the type of            
environment that promotes    
learning…at home, school, and in 
the  
community.  My hope for the 
future is that the children in our 
care today will reflect on a  
positive early childhood  
experience and happy memories 
imprinted by Park’s Edge  
Preschool’s nurturing staff in a 
loving Christian learning  
environment.   
 
Pajama Day wrapped up the 
WOYC at Park’s Edge Preschool, 
held on Friday, April 20th.  Each 
child that participated was asked 
to donate a minimum of $2.00 to 
the March of Dimes.  Pooled 
together we contributed $107.00 
for babies!  Thank you! Thank 
you!  Thank you! 
 
Thank you to all the wonderful 
families that showered the staff 
with the generous gifts  
throughout the Week of the 
Young Child.  Monday, April 
16th we had a delicious breakfast 
bar; Tuesday, April 17th a basket 
of sweet treats and goodies for 
staff to munch on; Wednesday, 
April 18th was a yummy lunch 
buffet from Qdoba; Thursday, 
April 19th every staff member 
received a fragrant spring      
bouquet from Snap Dragon   
Flower Boutique; and Friday, 
April 20th, cake and ice cream for 
all!  Danka!  
 
The 2018 WOYC Celebration 
highlight was the Children’s 

Talent Show and Spaghetti 
Dinner Fundraiser for PEP’s 
outdoor classroom(s).  I’d like 
to take this opportunity to 
thank each one of you that 
came to the Talent Show and 
Spaghetti Dinner and want to 
pay tribute to the many  
talented children and staff that 
contributed and/or participated 
in the Park’s Edge Preschool 
Talent Show and Spaghetti 
Dinner held on Thursday, April 
19th for helping us raise over 
$1000.00!  Our 2018 fundraising 
goal is for a mud kitchen and a 
few sets of treated wooden blocks 
able to withstand the Wisconsin 
weather.   
 
The WOYC also gives reason to 
honor all the faculty involved 
with children!  The WOYC  
Celebration includes a special 
collaboration between Emanuel 
Church and Park’s Edge  
Preschool ‘Teacher  
Appreciation Dinner’.  Thank 
you to the members of the ‘Good 
News Group’ of Emanuel 
Church for making special  
preparations for the staff’s annual 
celebration.  This year’s  
appreciation dinner event will be 
in conjunction with a tour of 3 
Accredited child care centers in 
Waukesha County: Wee Know 
Schools, WCTC Early Childhood 
Center and Apple Ridge’s 
Brookfield location sponsored by 
WCCAA.  The special event for 
PEP staff is Saturday, May 5th…
and timely for a Cinco De Mayo 
celebration.  It’s a great way for 
the staff to feed their mind, body 
and soul!!  Gracias Emanuel 
Church!   
 
Happy Mother’s Day to  
Mothers and Grandmothers!  
All PEP Moms and grandmothers 
are invited for a Mother’s Day 
Breakfast Celebration on Friday, 
May 11th …this is PEP’s way of 
honoring moms and  
grandmothers!   Come have 
breakfast with your child(ren) 
and is served anytime from          
7 to 8 am.                                             

Be sure to RSVP at the PEP front 
desk! 
‘Nature Night Out’ for the 
Whole Family is Friday, May 
18th at Whitnall Park, Picnic 
Area #8 from 5:30 to 8pm.  All 
PEP families are welcome to join 
the family fun night sponsored by 
Emanuel Church.  We will be 
grilling out, playing games and 
teams will participate in a  
scavenger hunt.  Please be sure to 
RSVP at the PEP front desk.  
You don’t want to miss it! 
 
Do you need balance in your 
life?  Consider coming to the 
LIFE Balance Workshop  
sponsored here on-site in Kurth 
Hall by Emanuel Church on 
Sunday, May 20th from 11 to 
1:30pm.  LIFE is the acronym 
for Love, Intelligence, Finance, 
and Energy; presented by Chad 
and Shanna Venne.  Participants 
will gain an understanding of the 
importance in having balance in 
all 4 categories.  Individuals and/
or couples will identify where 
they need balance and will  
develop goals to support LIFE 
balance.  A light lunch and child 
care (limited availability) will be 
provided. 
 
Thursday, May 24th we  
celebrate another milestone at 
Park’s Edge Preschool.  The 
2018 Park’s Edge Preschool 
Graduation Ceremony honors 
the preschoolers entering 5K in 
the fall of 2018.  This is an  
exciting event for all PEP staff 
and parents, who have nurtured 
and encouraged these children 
from infancy on.  Thank you to 
Emanuel Church and the Good 
News Group for gifting the PEP 
preschool graduates with a  
special gift bag.   
Congratulations to all 2018 
graduates!   
 
Sincerely, Ellen M. Kvalheim 
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Ms. Jenele  05/29/2007 
Ms. Mary 05/31/2016 



Beautiful Butterflies 

Love Bugs 

directions. Finley & Justin are 
using and understanding more 

words. Karyn is empathetic  
towards her friends and Hayden is 

becoming a great story teller.  
Claire is participating more with 
songs at group time and Colin is 
starting to really enjoy stories 

more.   
We look forward to learning all 
about  our space, our mothers, 
gardens, bugs and dinosaurs this 

month. We hope families are able 
to join us for Parent /Teacher 
Conferences on Thursday, May 
10th followed by a wonderful 

Happy May! It’s so nice to finally 
see the grass and hear the birds 

chirping.  Thank you  to all who 
came to our WOYC parade. It was 

fun making our banner. Thank 
you to all the parents for the 
wonderful gifts for teacher  

appreciation during this week  
as well.   

Our child of the month is, Finley, 
He loves Elmo, playing trucks and 

busses and helping his friends.   
The Darling Dragonfly  friends 

have been practicing  milestones. 
Lydia , Fletcher and Amelia are all 

working on following one step 

Mother’s Day Breakfast Friday 
morning,  May 11th. Also, we will 

be closed for Memorial Day  
Monday, May 28th.   

This month you will be sent 
home with the words to the story 
we preformed in the talent show, 
“Crazy Color Creatures.” This way 
you can sing it at home with your 

child to work on color  
recognition.  

We hope everyone has a  
wonderful month filled with 
warm days, laughter and love.  

 
Ms. Terri & Ms. Tricia 

 
 

Darling Dragonflies 
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annual Motherõs Day  
breakfast  Friday, May 11th. 
Make sure to look for details 
in your mailboxes. Parkõs 

Edge will also be closed for 
Memorial Day May 28th.   
The flowers arenõt the only 

things blooming this Spring! 
Our Love Bugs are really on 
the go.  Weston is rolling all 
over the place and òstandsó 

on his head. Abram is      
working on feeding himself 
with a spoon and Parker has 
been working on sitting up 

without support. Meanwhile , 
our child of the month, Sofia, 
has really mastered sitting up 

without support. She is also 
starting to hold her bottle on 
her own and enjoy shaking 

rattles. 
Have you ever tried capturing 
your childõs foot print with 
some paint or an ink pad? 
Foot prints can be used to 
create all sorts of art work 
such as flowers, butterflies 
and birds. Itõs a cute way to 
cherish your childõs short time 

as in infant and also a great 
sensory experience.  

We hope everyone has a  
wonderful month of May.  

 
Ms. Nicole & Ms. Ruslana 

 
Welcome Spring and the 

warmer weather! Please be 
sure to bring in Springtime 
jackets for our daily walks.  

Last month was truly a  
success. Week of the Young 
Child was a great deal of fun 
with the parade, parent gifts 
and our talent show. Thanks 
so much to all the families 
that contributed in making 

that week special for teachers 
as well. It really does take a 

village.  
This month we look forward 

to Parent/Teacher  
conferences Thursday, 

May10th, followed by our 

Boat.ó  Vincent  is getting great 

at pulling himself up and will be 

on the go in no time.   

Our other Butterflies are really                         

blossoming as well. Natalia 

loves balls and bubbles while 

Bodie builds with blocks.            

Elizabeth loves music and Coral 

likes to read stories.  Easton is 

really enjoying playing outside 

on the playground and Max is 

zooming around the playground 

as well.  Hugh enjoys feeding 

his muscles and eating meat.   

Please remember Spring attire 

for your children as we              

April showers  (even snow 
showers) bring May flowers. 

Congratulations to Ms. Adele. In 
April 21st she had her baby 

girl, Gloryann. God bless 
them all.  

Our themes for May will be;  

Our Loving Mothers,            

Gorgeous Gardens, Bugs, 

Caterpillars and Spiders and 

Dinosaurs.  

Our children of the month will 

be Ezekiel, Phoebe and Vincent. 

We will be celebrating their 

birthdays as they turn 1! Ezekiel 

likes to wave and point while 

Phoebe loves clapping and 

playing òRow, Row, Row  Your 

continue to explore the            

outdoors daily.  These items 

must be labeled with your 

childõs name. 

This month we are asking     

families to tell us about your 

favorite Springtime activities on 

the precut butterflies we will be 

sending home. Please bring 

these in so we can display them 

in our classroom for all to see.  

Happy Motherõs Day and 

Spring!  

Ms. Julie & Ms. Jacoba  

 



working together, taking turns, and 
following directions. 

May is going to be great! We will start 
the month off by “Blasting into 

Space!” We have a lot of fun activities 
planned and we are pretty confident a 
lot of our friends in the class will like 

this theme. We are also excited to 
celebrate our wonderful moms,  

grandmas, and special friends. The  
children will be creating some special 
gifts! The month of May will end with 
really fun adventures while learning 

about bugs and dinosaurs. 
Every morning, the Fantastic Frogs 

have Calendar time to help us learn to      

identify and write numbers. We say a 

special poem as we write each number 

and we would like to give each of you 

What a great month April was! Even 
with the unexpected  

Snowstorm, we continued to have a 
great time in the Fantastic Frogs 

room. Some of the children actually 
prefer the snow over the warm     

sunshine! However, we loved the end 
of April with the warmer temperatures 

and extra outside time. As the snow 
melted, the children did a fantastic job  
picking up garbage around the school 
and church during “Our Exceptional 
Earth” week. Thank you to everyone 
that was able to join us for the PEP 
Talent Show. We were so excited to 

show you our Fish Song and dance for 
you. Learning about Life on the Farm 
was fun, too! The children in the class 

seemed to really enjoy playing    
different Farm games that encouraged 

a copy of the number poem to keep at 

home. So, keep an eye out for those in 

your child’s folder and enjoy practicing 

together! 

Lastly, keep your eyes open for more 

information on  Parent/Teacher       

Conference Night Thursday, May 10th 

and Mother’s Day Breakfast Friday, 

May 11th. 

    Ms. Michele & Ms. Caitlin  

adventures of “Gorgeous         

Garden’s Growing”, “Bugs,    

Caterpillar’s and Spiders Oh My!” 

and Ms. Jenele’s favorite, 

“Dinosaur adventures”. During 

bug week, we would like to invite 

you to dig for a wonderful       

afternoon snack on Wednesday 

May 16th.  (3:30 p.m.). We will be 

making worms in dirt in the    

morning, then eating it for       

afternoon snack. If you can join 

us, we would love to have you.  

Our May “homework” will be 

creating a family flower. Students 

will be sent home with a color of 

their choice paper and a green 

piece of paper. We would love to 

create a family garden from these 

pieces of paper. Feel free to add more 

colors or designs to create your     

family flowers! Please turn them in 

by Friday, May 18th.                                             

Thank you one and all for bringing in 

those much-needed winter attire well 

into April for us, but we do think that 

May could prove to be the end of the 

snow. Please take home the snow 

pants, gloves, boots, and hats. We 

hope that all of you have a blessed 

Memorial Day and Mother’s Day and 

we look forward to seeing you in 

June.  

Ms. Jenele, Ms. Sandra & Ms. Kaila 

 

 
Welcome May we were waiting 

for you!  
May is a such a glorious time and 
we are so excited to get started! 

This month we will have the    
immense pleasure of talking about 
our mothers and grandmothers and 

all the wonderful things they do 
for us! On May 11th we are hoping 
that mom’s will take advantage of 
the great      breakfast that P.E.P 

hosts. We don’t know many 
mom’s who would say no to a 

breakfast that they don’t have to 
cook! Watch for sign up in the 

office.  
As May continues we will then 

shift focus to the wonderful  

We had a wacky,  
wonderful April.  The            

children loved the Week of 
the Young Child parade. They 
also enjoyed showing off our 

yoga at the talent show. 
Thank you to the families who 

have donated things to our 
prop box.  If you signed up 
for items, donõt forget to bring 

them in please. 
We are getting really excited 
to start planting our garden. 
We hope to do this Memorial 

week. We would gladly  
accept any plant or dirt  

donations. If any  
parents would like to come 
and help with planting, that 

would be wonderful as well.  
We will be planting tomatoes, 

peppers and flowers.  Ms. 
Beth started this tradition and 

the children really loved 
watching the garden grow. 
We are hoping to continue 

the fun.   
We canõt wait for our  

marvelous month of May 
themes; Our Loving  

Mothers, Gorgeous Gardens 
Growing,  Bugs, Caterpillars 

and Spiders, Oh My and  
Dinosaurs.  

On May 11th we will be  
having our Motherõs Day 

Breakfast and we encourage 
all important women in your 

childõs life to attend.  This 
special morning will follow 

our Parent/Teacher  
Conference Night May 10th. 
Be sure to look for sign ups 

and check your mailboxes for  
further details.   

Our child of the month is 
Alice. She likes playing 
with the babies in the    

dramatic play area and 
solving puzzles. Be sure to 

come in , look at her      
pictures and say, òhi.ó 

We hope everyone has a 
wonderful May.  

 
Ms. Emily & Ms. Mary 

Busy Bees 

Fantastic Frogs 

Sunshine Room 
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Goodbye, April! Hello, May! 

This month is going to be full 
of excitement! May 10th is 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

there will be a time and     

sign-up sheet in our         
classroom soon. May 11th 

will be the Mother’s Day 

Breakfast from 7-8 AM and 

then of course Mother’s Day 
that following Sunday.    

Children who attend 5K in 

the fall will be able to       

participate in PEP’s          

Preschool Graduation   
Thursday, May 24th  from 

6:30-8:30. In the classroom 

we will be learning about 
gardens, caterpillars and    

dinosaurs! The weather has 

been beautiful, so hopefully 

we will be able to explore 
these topics outside!  

April was full of excitement 

as well.  We had our         
wonderful Talent Show that 

all were welcome to           

participate in and many did! 

We also celebrated your   
children! In our class we 

talked about children all over 

the world and how everyone 

is unique, special and loved 

by God. We also discussed 
the importance of our Earth 

and ways we can take care 

of it! This summer we will 

be having bike days so if 
your child has a bike try 

some practice runs at home 

so that at school it can be an 

enjoyable experience for 
your child! Looking forward 

to an awesome May with you 

and your child! 

Ms. Tori 

Shining Stars 
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the sounds of the  alphabet.  Our 

adding and subtracting got better 

and we are good at putting things 

in order.  Some of us are reading 

small books and others will be 

working on it  more this month.  

I’m so proud of how well        

everyone is doing.  

We look forward to Parent/

Teacher Conference Night    

Thursday, May 10th and Mother's 

Day Breakfast Friday, May 

11th.Also in May, we will be          

practicing for graduation, so 

please get ready to be amazed at 

our adorable ceremony            

Thursday, May 24th.   

May is here! This month is     

graduation month. This is the 

month that is so bitter sweet. I 

love being the teacher of such 

wonderful children. They are 

ready to move on to all day 5K, 

but I will miss them.  I know 

some will stay here for the      

summer fun, but it’s just not the 

same without everyone and their 

normal school time schedule.   

This year we accomplished     

recognizing the alphabet in both 

upper and lower case. We can 

count up to 100 and count by 10s 

to 100.  We know some small 

words and some, if not most, of 

This month summer packets will 

also be handed out along with 

sunscreen forms. Be sure to fill 

out everything and return them 

ASAP.   

Please check your child’s cubby 

to make sure they have weather 

appropriate spare and outdoors 

clothing. These items should be 

labeled with your child’s name.   

Have a great month of May    

everyone.  

Ms. Melinda 

Purple Moon Room 

sweatshirts, etc.). And with 

warmer weather comes the sun, 

so keep your eyes out for      

sunscreen forms (crazy to think 

the sun might actually stick 

around). The big summer     

packets will also be out soon so 

keep an eye out for those and 

make sure to turn them in ASAP.   

Some important dates this 

month are: 

Thursday, May 10thð        

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

5:30-7:00 pm 

Q:What did  the big flower say to 

the little one? 

A: Youõre really growing bud! 

This past month was full of fun 

things like Easter, Spring Break, 

WOYC, the spaghetti dinner and 

Talent Show!  Thank you to all 

the families who came to the 

talent show and for all the    

wonderful teacher gifts.   

Along with Spring comes warmer 

weather (YAY). Please make 

sure that children dress        

accordingly (Jackets,           

Friday, May 11thð                

Motherõs Day Breakfast         

7:00-8:00am 

Friday, May 25thð No School for 

Whitnall 

Monday, May 28thð PEP Closed 

for Memorial Day 

For the safety of everyone, 

please call and let us know if 

your child will not be in             

attendance.  I hope everyone 

has a wonderful May. 

Ms. Anna 

Slithering Snakes 
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Important Dates: 
 
Saturday, May 5th– Center Tours and Teacher Appreciation Luncheon for Staff 
 
Thursday, May 10th– Parent/Teacher Conferences 5:30-7:30pm 
          Sign up in your child’s classroom 
 
Friday, May 11th– Mother’s Day Breakfast 7-8am 
       All mothers, grandmothers, aunts, etc. welcome 
 
Friday,  May 18th– Emanuel Church’s Nature Night 5:30-8:00 pm at Whitnall Park, Picnic Area #8 
        Including grilling, games and a scavenger hunt 
 
Sunday, May 20th– Emanuel  Church’s LIFE Balance Workshop 11:00am-1:30pm 
       Light lunch & childcare provided. Sign-up on the bulletin board in the Narthex or 
       Call 414-425-1515 
         
Thursday, May 24th– PEP’s Preschool Graduation 6:30-8pm  
            For children entering 5K in the fall 
 
Friday, May 25th– Summer Packet Forms Returned 
      No School for Whitnall Schools 
 
Monday, May 29th– PEP closed in observance of Memorial Day 
         Regular tuition charges apply 

  Themes w/ Christian Sub Themes 

04/30-05/04ð Blast Into Space 

¶ Genesis 1:14-19: Making the sun, moon & stars 

¶ Prayer: The universe is so huge and I am so small. The stars are so bright, to give us light. Thank you God. You made it all. 

 

05/14-05/18ð Our Loving Mothers 

¶ God gave us mothers to care for us and take us under their wings 

¶ Sarahõs mother in older age 

¶ Mary (Jesusõ Mother) 

 

05/14-05/18ð Gorgeous Gardens Growing 

¶ grass withers, flowers fade, but not the word of God 

¶ Butterflies (new growth) 

 

05/21-05/25ð Bugs, Caterpillars & Spiders; Oh My! 

¶ Proverbs 30:24-28 

¶ Percival the Caterpillar 

¶ God has a purpose and plan for every living thing 

 

05/28-06/01ð Dinosaurs 

¶ God created dinosaurs to roam the earth 

 

 



 
There are only 2 months left of scholastic 

catalogs before we take a break for the 
summer.  Thank you to all the families that 

ordered for the month of April.  
  

You don’t have to wait for the catalog to 
place your order. Scholastic has an online 

ordering options that you can do at  
anytime before the due date. Just enter it 

under Park’s Edge Preschool. 
 

Be sure to get those orders in now and 
stock up for the summer to come.  

Remember, reading is a great way to  
prevent learning loss over the summer.  

 
Ms. Sandra 

Scholastic Coordinator 

Parent Advisory Council 

Happy May! The Week of the Young Child was one for the books. We had such an exciting week filled with excitement each day. 
Thursday, April 19th marked our second annual Talent Show and Spaghetti Dinner. It was so much fun to watch all the age groups 
participate. The highlight for me was watching all the staff who took the time to learn a new tap dance routine and perform for the 

Grand Finale. Great Job Ms. Ellen, Ms. Rhianna, Ms. Anna, Ms. Tori, Ms. Melinda, Ms. Julie and Ms. Mary, you looked great! We 
were able to raise a little over $1,000 for the outdoor ‘mud kitchen.’ We cannot wait to implement the equipment on the playground.  

 
A huge thank you goes out to all the parents who made the Week of the Young Child so special for all of us, we are so thankful! A 
special thank you to Kate Egan, Tara Roslawski, Alex Johnson and Alicia Shaw who took the time to make each day of the week 

exciting for all staff. 
With May starting the busy end of the school year schedules, we are going to have a survey go out via email to all parents rather than 

an in person meeting this month. Please watch your email for the information. We always value your input in the program as we     
always continue to strive for the highest level of quality.  

 
Looking forward to another fantastic month here at Park’s Edge, especially with the warmer weather coming our way!  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kristin-Assistant Director 

10627 W. Forest Home Ave 
Hales Corners, WI 53130 
Phone: (414) 427-9561 
Fax: (414) 427-1220 

Email: Ellen@parksedgepreschool.com 
CC: Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com 

I just returned from a week in sunny and fun -filled 
Orlando, Florida.  I had the opportunity to attend the 

National Annual Conference for the Association for 
Early Learning Leaders, which is the governing board 

of the National Accreditation Commission for Early 
Childhood.  I went to several interesting and  

informative workshops specifically designed for early 
childhood leaders.  My top three picks are: Conscious 

Leadership by Dr. Becky Baily; Top Ten Mistakes  
Directors Make by Attorney Ron McGuckin; and Keys 
to Work/Life Balance by Rebecca Foster and Crystal 
Jennings.  I did find time for work and life balanceé
Craig, my husband, and Oliver, our seven -year -old 

godson, came along too!  We made time for Disney 
Worldõs Magic Kingdom, Animal Kingdom, Epcot and 
Legoland!  (Now you know why I had to come back to 

work!)     
Parkõs Edge Preschool has proudly held NAC  

Accreditation since February 26, 2010. Besides my 
rejuvenation, PEPõs attendance at the annual  

conference keeps us in good standing and current in 

best practices of early childhood care.  Next yearõs 
conference is in Texas!  

Warmly,  

Ellen Kvalheim  

NAC NOOK 


